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Thanks to a donation from the Old Dy’vorians, the
pupils of Year 6 from St. Helen’s Primary were able to
go on a once in a lifetime experience to Borfa House

for a overnight Residential Trip! 
The Old Dy’vorians also supplied us with underwater
digital cameras for us to capture our memories and use

to create artwork when we arrived home!
We hope you enjoy our adventure as much as we did!

BORFA HOUSE



Arrival at Borfa House

At first leaving home for
three days seemed scary!
But as soon as we hit the

road, the adventure
began! We arrived safe

and sound and were
welcomed by our lovely
Activity Leaders! We we

show our rooms, our
dining room and lounge! 



Beach Adventure!

No time to stop! We
were out onto the beach

as soon as we arrived!
We enjoyed a lovely
brisk coastal walk and

saw the beautiful
beaches of Gower...even

if it was a little windy
and a little wet! 



Face Painting!

Something we did not expect was to be face painting on the beach using rocks from
rockpools. We made this special face paint out of ochre - obviously we turned into a

Welsh Warrior Tribe right out of our Myths and Legends lessons!



The Salthouse

Y6 are hunting for a
treasure tunnel that leads
all the way from the Salt
House in Port Eynon to

Culver Hole. Legend has
it that the tunnel would

fit small children to
smuggle treasure from one

end of the bay to the
other! Will we find it!?





Breakfast!

Year 6 made it through
the night and had the
best breakfast! We are

loaded up on energy and
ready for a full day of
bushcraft out in the

woods! But first we have
to tidy up after ourselves

and lay the table for
dinner!



Building Dens!

Y6 have been out in
the wild today

building dens and
surviving the elements!

They have had to
build a den from

scratch using the forest
around them and very

limited materals.





Campfire!

We gathered around a
campfire that we built

ourselves and even
managed to avoid the

rain! We even made our
own dough and cooked
our own bread on the
fire. It tasted delicious

with honey!





Movie Night

After being outdoors all
day, we had a lovely

living room to come back
to and relax in. We had a
movie night with snacks,
and discovered a box of
dressing up clothes to

have fun in! We couldn’t
resist!





Movie Night

We would like to say a
huge thank you to the Old

Dy’vorians for their kind
donation to our outdoor
adventure, and donating
waterproof cameras so we
can capture memories! We
plan to use the photos to
help create some artwork
inspired by Swansea artist

John Upton! 



Year 6 were so lucky to have a visit
from local Welsh artist, John

Upton. Mr. Upton is also a past
pupil and we have been totally

inspired by his work and his
passion! We had a great Q&A

session and he showed us some of
his work! We used the photos

taken on our trip to recreate his
art.

THE ART OF JOHN UPTON






















